
 

 

1st December 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 11 - REWARD TRIP TO THE CINEMA – WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2017 

 
The study of GCSE’s carries with it considerable pressure. Year 11 have completed Mock examinations 
and have been working steadily to achieve their respective targets. As a reward for their efforts, the 
school has decided to arrange a reward trip to the Cinema on Wednesday the 20th December 2017. 
 
The Hackney Picture House has agreed to a special showing of Hacksaw Ridge. We can offer this for 
a reduced rate of £4 per person. 
 
From 9am onwards tutor groups will be walked to the cinema with the film beginning at 10am. Any 
student who arrives at the cinema without coming to school first will be refused entry. After the film 
has finished students will be dismissed from the Cinema and do not have to return to school. 
Dismissal will be at 12pm. 
 
Cardinal Pole Catholic School is aware of the challenges faced by your child this term in studying for 
GCSE’s. This event provides us with the opportunity to show our appreciation of their efforts and to 
encourage them to continue their good work. 
 
Please complete the below permission slip and return along with the £4 fee to the main office no later 
than Wednesday 6th December 2017. Students who do not have their competed reply slips or fee paid 
will not be able to attend the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue 
Assistant Headteacher - KS4 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP - YEAR 11- REWARD TRIP TO THE CINEMA 

WEDNESDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2017 PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE 

 
I enclose the £4.00 fee.  

 
Child’s name: _____________________will / will not be able to attend the cinema trip. 

Signed:     Relationship to child:  


